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I used to do a lot of hunting but can no longer due to the effects of ageing. Having 

been a hunter I am opposed to any legislation that would permit the use of hunting 

dogs to run down cougar. A real hunter meets his intended target on a level playing 

field. The use of dogs turns a hunt into a shooting gallery. If someone wishes to 

execute a predator on their own land so be it but not on public lands. 
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